K — ==

EFIA] EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

CIRCULAR TO ALL PARENTS

EFIA/CIR-35/2024-25 - 17-10-2024

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform you that our school will be undergoing an IRTIQAA (ADEK) inspection
from Monday, October 21st to Thursday, October 24th, 2024. Please ensure that your
child attends school in a neat and tidy uniform on these days.

Important Reminders:

e Students must arrive at their respective bus stops 10 minutes earlier than usual,
as buses will be arriving ahead of schedule. For any queries regarding bus
timings, please contact the bus driver or conductor.

e Students using personal transport/by walk must report to school by 7:35 AM.

|| Kindly ensure timely drop-off and pick-up.

e Attendance is compulsory for every student.

We appreciate your cooperation and support in making this process smooth and
|I successful.

Saji O)%en/

Principal




